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          St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday-  Credit Union
               Assessments for P3-7
               School nurse

               P6 Study Club
Tuesday-   PE for P1-4
               Assessments for P3-7
               P7 photographer from Impartial Reporter

               Athletics Club: 3:15 – 4:15pm
Wednesday-  PE for P1-4: wear gear to school
                Assessments for P3-7
              Shared Education Celebration Day- 1:15pm
             P1 to be collected from FMT Primary
Thursday –  Staff Development Day
Friday –   School closed
Congratulations to Aisling and Dara who received the sacrament of the Eucharist on Saturday in St. Mary’s Church, Brookeborough. They participated so well in the Mass and we are very proud of them.
This week we are carrying out assessments on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday for P3-7. It is vital that your child attends school punctually and is well rested and ready for the day. We ask that you try to minimise any anxiety they have and reassure them that all we ask is that they try their best.

Last week we had great fun with our two coaches from Sustrans who carried out cycling training with all of the pupils in the school. This was an amazing opportunity for our children and we encourage you to promote safe cycling for your children. 
We are planning to hold our ‘Sports Day’ next Wednesday 31st May from 9:30 -12:15pm. Parents and families are welcome to attend to support the children. Like last year, we will have team activities, as well as the traditional races. Your child will get home a slip this week explaining what country they are representing and what colour they should wear, if possible. As always however, it is weather permitting!
Last week marked the end of the Shared Education programmes for 2016/17 with the end of the P5-7 basketball programme. Thanks to all the parents who came along to the blitz and well done to Lauren who received Girl of the Tournament. We participated in 4 programmes this year, with P1,2,3,5,6 &7 are getting involved. We are delighted to welcome you to our Celebration event in Fivemiletown Primary on Wednesday at 1:15pm. It will finish at 2pm and parents are welcome to bring their children home at this time. Primary 1 children should be collected from FMT Primary on Wednesday. 
We will be practising for Sports Day at various times over this week and next- trying to dodge the showers. Can all pupils wear trainers to school daily for the next week to allow for this? Also, donations of old tights for the three legged race are welcome!

Primary 1-4 need to have wellies/ spare old shoes in school for outdoor play. We ask that you ensure your child is equipped for this. 

Important Dates:
-Assessments: Mon 22nd – Wednesday 24th May

-School closed for children Thursday 25th, Friday 26th & Monday 29th May

-Sports Day: Wednesday 31st May

-New P1 Induction: Friday 2nd May

-P7 trip to Knock: Thursday 8th June

-School Trip to ‘The Play Shed’- Thursday 22nd June

-End of Year Mass and Prizegiving: Friday 23rd June
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

